
March 16, 2020 

To all MAC Employees, 

The MAC Trailer Health and Wellness Clinic is temporarily shut down to help contain the COVID- 

19 spread. Currently, there is no face to face visits. However, I am still available via phone and/or 

email to help you with any acute illnesses that may or may not require antibiotics, medication 

refills, or generic health questions. If you cannot reach me, you can call your primary care 

provider or Teladoc for help. 

I am available by calling 330-829-1606. You must leave a voice message, and then I will return 

your call. Also, by email at wellnesscenter@mactrailer.com 

Teladoc can be reached at teladoc.com or 1-800-Teladoc (835-2362) 

Ohio Department of Health Hotline: 1-833-427-5634. 

These next few weeks can be a stressful time for all of us. We need to listen to the advice of the 

experts and help each other out when needed and warranted. Social distancing is advised and can 

make a big difference in the spread of this virus. If you or a loved one are sick, please stay at home. 

If you believe you might have the coronavirus, symptoms such as fever, cough, shortness of breath, 

sore throat, please call a health care provider before going to seek medical attention, unless it is an 

emergency. 

Thank you, 

Mikki Kanagy PA -C 

330-829-1606

wellnesscenter@mactrailer.com 
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